
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Report of: Head of Community Safety     

Report to: Inner West Community Committee 

Report author: Stuart Byrne – Localities Programme Manager  
 
Date: 18th March 2020                                                To note  

Priority Neighbourhood – Update  
 
 

Purpose of report 
 
1. To provide the Inner West Community Committee with an update on the Priority 

Neighbourhood work in Inner West. 

 

Main issues 

2. The attached report is provided at the specific request of the chair of Inner West 

Community Committee.  

Recommendations 
 
3. To note the contents of the report and receive the update. 

 


